
	
Hello	from	the	Webpage,	
	
	
I	want	to	thank	everyone	that	has	been	sending	me	updates,	flyers	and	latest	news.			
	
The	learning	curve	for	your	webpage	coordinator	continues	with	an	upgrade	to	the	
webpage	software	that	has	set	me	back.	Please	bear	with	me	while	I	re-learn	tasks	I	
really	thought	I’d	figured	out!		I	apologize	for	delays	in	updates	to	the	webpage.	I’m	
so	very	sorry.	
	
Congratulations	to	the	Northeast	Iowa	Districts	(Cedar	Falls,	Charles	City,	Decorah,	
Dubuque,	Grundy	Center,	Independence,	New	Hartford,	and	Waterloo)	who	have	
banded	together	and	set	up	a	new	web	page.		https://al-anonneiowa.org	
	
Check	out	this	great	new	web	site	and	make	sure	to	visit	all	of	the	District	web	sites.		
	
Cedar	Rapids	District	8	www.CedarRapidsAreaAl-Anon.org	
	
Des	Moines	District	7	www.al-anondesmoines.org	
	
Sioux	City	District	1	www.al-anonsiouxcity.org	
	
Check	out	the	new	“Delegate’s	Corner”	tab	on	your	Iowa	Area	Web	site:		
http://iowa-al-anon.org.		The	latest	from	the	WSO’s	July	2020	Board	Week	features	
links	to	the	Chairperson	of	the	Board’s	letter	as	well	as	updates	from	the	Finance,	
Policy	and	Conference	Leadership	Team	(CLT).			
	
As	always,	if	you	have	questions	or	need	help	please	let	me	know.		
	
Yours	in	Service,		
Beth	R.		
Webpage	Coordinator		


